
 

 

Dear Buyamba Friend, 
 
Thank you for your recent interest in partnering with Buyamba.  I am so excited to have this opportunity 
to share with you a glimpse of what God is doing through His ministry in Uganda. Our vision is to 
empower the orphaned and needy children of Uganda to impact their nation for Christ and we are 
bringing this vision to life through our mission, to offer love, hope and a future through education and 
discipleship…one child at a time. 

The vision of God Cares Schools came about through the Spirit working in the lives of Pastor Bethuel and 
Florence Dongo to help the children of Uganda rise above their desperate circumstances.  Once they 
realized their mission was to focus on the educational and discipleship needs of the orphaned and 
destitute children, they started God Cares Nursery and Primary School in 2002 in Kampala, with 97 
children in the basement of the church.  The Dongo Family held tightly to the realization that in Uganda 
no one could advance economically without education, and no one can impact a country without the 
knowledge of Jesus Christ.   
 
The dream to expand and reach more children would begin with the construction of the first five-story 
building that is now God Cares Nursery and Primary School.  The church basement continued to house 
the Secondary School students until the first God Cares High School, another five story building, opened 
its doors on January 31, 2011.  Today, GCNP has an enrollment of 1000 children and GCHS boards and 
educates over 400 children, preparing them for both universities and trade schools.  God’s vision has 
flourished under the faithfulness of the Dongo family and the support of the generous sponsors and 
benefactors of Buyamba in and out of the United States. 
 
As the ministry stands strong, our goal is to expand our reach to serve 2000 children.  To do this we will 
need to add the Assembly Hall at GCHS to facilitate testing, all-school assemblies, and church services, as 
well as build more dorms to accommodate more children at both school campuses.  We would also like 
to extend our mission to educate and disciple the children of Jinja, the second largest city in Uganda, by 
planting the third God Cares School, beginning in 2016. 
 
I would like to ask you to prayerfully consider how you will partner with Buyamba to help these 
beautiful children of Uganda who face so many obstacles, to one day rise above their current 
circumstances.  Each of us individually has the ability to make a difference, but together, we make an 
impact that carries the potential to help a nation…one child at a time 

Please contact us today to further discuss how we can partner with you. 

Blessings, 

 
Julie E. Dimas 
Executive Director 


